




a. Whether OlA bas a record of disciplinary or adverse action being taken against

the subject employee;

b. Whether records show that no administrative action or disciplinary action was

taken; and

c. Where administrative, disciplinary, or adverse action was taken, please provide:

1. OIG's general description of the sustained misconduct, if any.

ii. OlA's general description of the sustained misconduct.

111. OlA's classification level of the misconduct.

1v. The type and duration of the administrative sanction, discipline, or adverse

action imposed. 

2. Please provide the number of individuals currently employed by BOP who have received

more than one disciplinary sanction related to sexual misconduct.

3. For every OIA administrative closure of staff-on-inmate sexual misconduct, please

provide:

a. The reason for the administrative closure;

b. OIA 's classification level of the misconduct; and

c. OJA 's general description of the misconduct (including physical or sexual abuse

of persons in custody; discrimination and sexual harassment; inappropriate

relationship between employees and persons in custody; or unprofessional

conduct).

4. Please provide the number of BOP employees who retired or resigned during the

pcndency of a sexual misconduct investigation between 20 I 7 and 2021. For any

employee identified in response to this question, please confirm whether the existence of

the sexual misconduct investigation and/or the disposition of the investigation is included

in the employee's personnel file.

5. Please provide a timeline of activity for and recommendations provided by the

multidisciplinary Task Force launched in relation to FCI Dublin.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this important matter. We look forward to 

continuing to work together to ensure that BOP operates federal prisons safely, securely, and 

effectively. 

Richard J. Durbin 

United States Senator 

Chair 

Sincerely, 
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United States Senator 

Ranking Member 






